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Lewiston Consolidated School 
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Upcoming Events 

 
Monday, Feb 1

st
 - Saturday, 

Feb 6
th
  

Pioneer Conference Basketball 

Tuesday, Feb 9
th
 Basketball vs Southern @ 5:15pm  

Parents Night 

Thursday, Feb 11
th
 Parent/Teacher Conferences 

4:00-7:00pm 

Friday, Feb 12
th
  

Monday, Feb 15th
 

NO SCHOOL 

Wednesday, Feb 17
th
 State Dance @ Grand Island 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2021 Mudecas Lewiston Boys Upset Victory Over #1 Seed 



  

 

Middle school and high school students at Lewiston 
Consolidated Schools participated in the VFW's 
National Patriot's Pen and Voice of Democracy 
competitions during the fall semester of 2020. The 
Pawnee City VFW awarded the following students for 
their essays/speeches for the respective competition: 
 
Patriot's Pen Essay: 
Jazmine Thomsen - 1st Place, $50 recipient 
Madeline Janssen - 2nd Place, $25 recipient 
Delanye Currie - 3rd Place, $15 recipient 
 
Voice of Democracy Speech: 
Masyn Arena - 1st Place, $50 recipient 
Jonathan Janssen - 2nd Place, $25 recipient 
Hayden Christen - 3rd Place, $15 recipient  
 

 

Back Row: (Left to Right) Hayden Christen, Masyn 
Arena, Jonathan Janssen 
Middle Row: (Left to Right) Jazmine Thomsen, 
Madeline Janssen 
Front Row: DeLanye Currie 
 

 
 
 



  

Lewiston FFA Qualifies Two to State 
  
Six Lewiston FFA members competed in the district FFA Leadership Development 
Events on January 18th. The events were held virtually across southeast Nebraska. 
  
Emma de Koning and Masyn Arena both qualified for the state competitions in their 
respective events. Emma was selected as the district champion in junior public speaking, 
while Masyn earned runner-up honors in senior public speaking. Both will present their 
speeches during the virtual State FFA Convention this spring. 
  
Becca de Koning placed third in natural resources speaking, earning a state alternate spot. 
Ty Arena won a blue ribbon for his natural resources speech. Kelsay Bledsaw received a 
red ribbon in employment skills. Leah Christen received a red ribbon in creed speaking. 
  
Lewiston FFA members will compete in district Career Development events in February 
and March. The first of those will be the poultry evaluation and judging event on February 
24th. 
  
National FFA week is February 20-27. Lewiston FFA members are planning on hosting 
activities for Lewiston students, faculty, and staff. Activities include student dress-up days, 
childrens' barnyard, games, and teacher appreciation breakfast.  
  
PICTURE CAPTION: District FFA LDE competitors from the Lewiston FFA Chapter. 
(l-r) Leah Christen, Masyn Arena, Ty Arena, and Kelsay Bledsaw. (not pictured: Emma de 
Koning and Becca de Koning) 
  
 
 

 

District FFA LDE competitors from the Lewiston FFA 
Chapter. (l-r) Leah Christen, Masyn Arena, Ty Arena, and 

Kelsay Bledsaw. (not pictured: Emma de Koning and Becca de 
Koning) 

 



 

 



  

 

 



 

Chloe Bogues  was the top reader for 2nd 
quarter.  She had the most Accelerated Reading 
points:  70.2.  She also earned the highest 
percentage of her reading goal:  284.2%.  She 
earned  two $10 coupons to the book fair! 
 

 

 

Congrats to the following students for reaching their AR goal for 2nd Quarter and earning bookfair coupons 

1st Grade: Cam Antons, Ansley Bredemeier, Abby Harms, Allen Sasse, Alivia Wehrbein 

2nd Grade: Chloe Bogues, Sunday Bowhay, Sutton Creek, Jameson Janssen, Landon Rohmeyer, Ava Scheer, Liam Swendener, 

Kason Virdin 

3rd Grade: Braxton Eagleburger, Brooklyn Eggert, Dalton Heideman, Blake Parde, Aubrey Sisco, Owen Wehrbein 

4th Grade: Issabel Meyers, Chase Rule, Mia Shinn 

7th Grade: Nathan Harr, Madeline Janssen 

8th Grade: Ashlynn Anderson, Kassidee Aken 

10th Grade: Lynn Blanchard, Jaque Mullins 

The rewards for reaching your 3rd 
quarter goal will be from Subway.  The 
elementary students will receive a 
coupon for a free cookie.  The 7th-12th 
reward will be a coupon for a 6-inch 
sub.  The two students with the most 
points and highest percentage of goal 
will receive a coupon for a 6-inch sub.  

Lewiston Readers 



  

 
 



 

  

 

  

Seniors…make sure you complete the FAFSA process 
Getting financial aid for college involves more than completing the Free Application for Federal 

Student Aid (FAFSA). Complete each step of the process so that you don’t miss out on money for 

college. 
1 . If you haven’t already, complete your 2021-22 FAFSA at studentaid.gov using 2019 income tax 

data. Before you start, you and a parent must each create a Student Aid account.  If you need help 

with your FAFSA, contact EducationQuest to set up a free virtual appointment. 

2 . Expect a Student Aid Report (SAR) via an email link. The SAR acknowledges that your FAFSA 

was received and lets you know if you need to take further action before the form can be processed. 

3 . You might receive a verification notice from the college(s) you listed on your FAFSA requesting 
documents to verify your FAFSA information. The college will not process your financial aid until you 

provide required documents. 

4 . Watch for financial aid award notifications. Once you’re accepted for admission to the colleges you 

listed on your FAFSA, they will notify you of the types and amounts of financial aid they’re offering. 

 

Counselor’s Currents 
2021 

 

 

February “To Do” List 

Seniors: 
  If you haven’t already, complete the  
      FAFSA. 
  Expect financial aid award notifications  
      from the colleges you listed on your  
      FAFSA. 
  Apply for scholarships. 

 

Juniors: 
   Register by March 12 for the April 17  
       ACT. 

 

2020 – 2021  ACT TEST DATES 
 

Test Date Registration 

Deadline 

Late Registration 

($35 fee required) 

April 17, 2021  Mar. 12, 2021  Mar. 13-26, 2021  

June 12, 2021 May 7, 2021 May 8-21, 2021 

July 17, 2021 June 18, 2021 June 19-25, 2021 

 

 

* If you miss the regular deadline, you can register during the late 
period but must pay the additional nonrefundable late fee. 

NOTE: All materials sent by mail must be RECEIVED by the last 

date of the late period, regardless of when they are 
postmarked.  If students are wishing to register at school, he/she 
must have their social security number and a credit card to pay 

for registration. 
TEST FEES 

Registration for the ACT without writing is $55.00. 

ACT with writing costs $70.00. 
Juniors and Seniors qualifying for F/R Lunch may see  

Mrs. Houston for a fee waiver. 

 

 
 

 

 
All Juniors will be taking 

the state ACT test on 

Tuesday,   

March 23rd 

 



 

  

 



 

 

 



  

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

A new semester means new classes or different students for the second semester. 

 
Home Living – Students use the information they learned in Intro to Design and apply it to home 
decorating.  Floor Plans are studied and evaluated to determine ease of living.  Elements and 

Principles of design are reviewed before learning how to give a room style. 
 

Foods Class – Subjects that are covered in second semester build on learning from first semester.  
January started out with a review of kitchen and food safety.  Soups, sandwiches, and casseroles 

finished out the month.  Breakfast sandwiches were a great hit as well as skillet casseroles. 
 
Textiles –Different students enrolling in Textiles this semester are the basics of pattern layout, 

hand sewing stitches, and how to determine fabric content.  They are learning construction 
methods as they design and sew their projects. 

 
Project-Based Learning –Four students joined PBL at semester.  Projects range from sewing to 
digital to wood projects.  Students are learning to stretch themselves.  “I can do this!” is heard 

over and over. 
 

Senior Skills – Twelve seniors are learning skills that will help them transition from high school 
to the real world outside our doors.  We started with job skills – applications, resumes, interviews 
as the first unit.  Thanks to the generous donations of two banks, Main Street Bank of Virginia and 

First State Bank of Burchard, our seniors are learning financial management skills through Dave 
Ramsey’s Financial Foundation software.  This course is being taught with co-teacher, Kyle 

Asche. 
 
Child Development – Sixth Period Child Development is beginning the pregnancy unit.  They are 

learning how diet and exercise are the keys to a healthy pregnancy. They also looked at how 
vulnerable the baby is to alcohol, drugs, and some medications in the first weeks of pregnancy.   

 
Independent FACS- At the end of the day six students report for a time of learning new skills.  

Two students are a part of the Embroidery business and the remaining four are learning different 
facets of FACS. They have completed a week of cooking, a week of design, and a week of learning 
new digital skills

 

 

FROM THE CORNER ROOM February 2021 

Red Cross Blood Drive 

Tuesday, March 9.     2:30-7:00pm 
Virginia Legion 

 

LCS Events 
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